
 
 17 March 2015 

 
Dear Colleague  

Government Response following the consultation on further 
amendments to the Teachers’ Pension Scheme Regulations 2014 

I wrote to you on 29 January to invite comments on a further set of amending 
regulations in respect of the reformed Teachers’ Pension Scheme.  These 
cover three technical changes to the Teacher’s Pension Scheme Regulations 
2014. The amendments are needed to correct typing errors and ensure the 
arrangements work fully as intended in line with previous consultations on the 
regulations involved. 
We received two responses, both of which were broadly supportive of the 
proposed legislation.  We have taken account of the comments made and 
have concluded that no changes are required to the proposed regulations 
following consultation.  
The regulations have now been laid in Parliament and subject to Parliament’s 
consideration of them they are due to come into force on 1 April 2015.  
Yours sincerely 
 
Jeff Rogerson  
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